M€C GILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF MEDICINE

12th January, 1928.
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Dr. Wilder G. Penfield,

The Presbyterian Hospital,
Madison Avenue and 70th Street,
NEW YORK CITY.-

Dear Dr. Penfield,
I have made enquiries of the authorities at

both hospitals with reference to the opportunities that may be

afforded Dr. Cohen to do work in the laboratories and clinics
at either hospital or both. I am glad to say that they have
both been delighted to think of the prospect of his being an
additional worker in association with yéu; and they will be glad
to afford him facilities and privileges in the laboratories
and in the clinics to do any work which you may feel inclined
to suggest for him. I can assure you that there need be no
concern in regard to bringing him here should you wish to do so.

Sincerely yours,

Viantin.
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